
     

 

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Date: Wednesday, March 24, 2010 1:55:26 PM 

Dear Ms. Espinel, 
We are a small sheet music publisher. We struggle to make a profit because 
of illegal copying. Please keep copyright laws strong. Also, make them 
very easy to understand, so everyone knows what is legal and what is not 
when it comes to using other people's music. 

Thank you, 
Gail Wiltshire 
Wiltshire Music Company 
www.wiltshiremusic.com 
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